
 

 

10 March 2021 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

Re: Changes to the cost of Holiday Club 

 

The Governors have agreed to a new pricing structure for Holiday Club to support families. The cost of the day will 

remain at £15 for the first child and £13.50 for siblings booked on the same day. We hope that this will help families 

with the expense of childcare during school holidays.  

 

ParentPay has been set up to allow this reduced payment. When booking your children into Holiday Club please 

ensure that you enter £15 for your first child and £13.50 for all other children. Please note this reduction can only be 

used when the children have been booked in on the same day.  

 

Example:  

First child’s ParentPay:  

 
 

All other children:  

 
 

Should you have any problems please contact the school office.  

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

Mrs E McGunigall 

Headteacher  


